
Please pass SB 998, it would be a huge benefit to vulnerable road users at areas of high risk 
(intersections). Other states have passed similar laws with no negative effects to injury or fatality rates. 
This is a proven and effective tool to help keep bicyclists safe and or state should have passed this law 
decades ago. 
 
Please help protect our bicyclists by passing this law. Prevent injuries and road deaths in the future by 
passing SB 998 now! 
 
Thank you, 
Joe Vasicek 
11010 SW Eschman Way, Tigard, OR 
 


